
 
 
 
 
 
2007-09-07 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: EB-2007-0722; Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service and 
Application of Charges 
 
This letter is in response to the Board’s letter of September 6, 2007. 
 
Horizon Utilities intends to participate in the above consultation process and intends to attend the 
October 18, 2007 meeting, with two representatives. 
 
Horizon Utilities is not requesting cost eligibility. 
 
We request that the following people be included on the distribution list for ongoing developments on 
this subject: 
 
Cameron McKenzie      Chris Buckler 
Director, Regulatory Affairs     Acting Regulatory Compliance Officer 
Horizon Utilities Corporation     Horizon Utilities Corporation 
905 317 4785       905 317 4734 
cameron.mckenzie@horizonutilities.com   chris.buckler@horizonutilities.com
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original signed by Chris Buckler  
for Cameron McKenzie) 
 
Cameron McKenzie 
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
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